
Apr 1, 2016

Update from the Commercial List 
Users’ Committee: Issue #8
 

More than a year has passed since the last issue of the 
Newsletter as there has been little to report in the 
intervening period. The Commercial List Users' 
Committee is pleased to provide the following updates to 
the Commercial List Bar.

This update was current as of April 2016. 
 

Continue reading: /pdf/commercial-list-newsletter-8.pdf
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